



February 2020

Dear Parent/ Carer

Please note forthcoming adjustments to the school day at Eastbrook.

Tuesday 3rd March – Students other than year 11 will leave school at 2.45p.m.

Every student in Year 11 has access to a teacher who acts as a mentor to them and helps them to prepare for their GCSEs. The slightly early closure is to allow us to complete the second phase of these mentoring sessions. This is a crucial time for the year 11's as they will be taking their March mock examinations the following week. The focus will therefore be how to best prepare for the mocks, how to utilise the mock results and finally plan/adapt their revision towards their final GCSE exams this summer.

I apologise for any inconvenience but I am sure all parents/carers can see the value of this initiative and I thank them for their support. Year 11 parents will receive further details in the near future.

Yours faithfully

Paul Frith

Headteacher